BUCKINGHAM PALACE
" Private and Confidential

315 March, 2025

To: The Children in Year 5 at Atwood Primary School, Sanderstead, Croydon
c/o Ms Lucy Newton, Class Teacher

The King has asked me to thank you for your splendid messages.

It was so kind of you to take the trouble to write to His Majesty with your
concerns for the Amazon rainforest. I can tell you that The King was
immensely touched to learn that you all care deeply about protecting our natural
world from deforestation, and greatly appreciates the care with which you
composed your letters.

I hope you will be reassured to know that His Majesty continues to
encourage us all to think about the things we can do to help sustain and support
the planet, and has asked me to pass on his warmest good wishes to everyone at
Atwood Primary School.

Yours sincerely,




